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Today we mark the official start of this important milestone in the history of our Firm.

Since its inception in 1946, McV has distinguished itself for its commitment to serving its clients at the highest level of
excellence and standards of professionalism, as well as for its commitment to the economic and social development
of Puerto Rico.

As Puerto Rico experiences great challenges, we renew our commitment to be agents of change, helping our clients
grow and Puerto Rico move forward.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does
not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be
formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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